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In June 2017, the Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Pomona Corporate Yard Facility Project (2017 IS/MND) was 
adopted, for the remediation and reconstruction of a new Corporate Yard Facility for the City of Pomona Water 
Resources Department (Department). Since adoption, some remediation at the project site has been completed, some 
buildings have been removed, and the City’s Historic Preservation Commission and the City Council have asked the 
Department to redesign the project to relocate, rebuild, and reuse an existing Nationally Registered Historic Stables 
Structure. As such, this proposed project involves completion of the Pomona Corporate Yard Facility improvements, 
including construction of the Annex Lot, relocation, remediation, and reconstruction of the Water Yard, and reconstruction 
of the Pomona Stables. The proposed project would be located in the northwestern portion of the City of Pomona, within 
the eastern portion of Los Angeles County. More specifically, the project would be located at 148 North Huntington Street 
and is bounded to the north by West Monterey Avenue and West Commercial Street, to the south by the Union Pacific 
Railroad tracks, to the west by North Hamilton Boulevard and North Huntington Street, and to the east by industrial uses 
fronting North White Avenue.

Potentially significant impacts identified in the Initial Study include impacts related to air quality, cultural resources, 
energy, greenhouse gas emissions, hazards and hazardous materials, noise, transportation, tribal cultural resources, and 
mandatory findings of significance. These issues will be further analyzed in the EIR, and mitigation measures would be 
provided, as appropriate.
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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.

Impacts to historic resources associated with the renovation and reconstruction of the Pomona Stables
Impacts to hazards and hazardous materials associated with existing listings of the project site
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